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Very opposed to this proposed tax.  Oregon legislators  proposing this additional tax 

are 'out of touch' with the people in this state.  We are heavily taxed now and this will 

create additional financial burden on people, especially those trying to make it 

worthwhile to work.   

Please oppose this additional tax on our state residents 

Thank you, 

Linda 


